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DELRAN HIGH SCHOOL 
50 Hartford Road 

Delran, NJ 08075 

 

Telephone: 856-461-6100 

Fax: 856-764-6711 

April 17, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of the Class of 2020, 

 

I hope that this correspondence finds you and your family happy and healthy as the shelter in 

place order continues.  I am sure that your child is concerned with the end of the year activities 

that every Senior looks forward to.  Let me assure you that the Board of Education and the DHS 

administration share this concern.  Much of the decision making is beyond our control as the 

Governor and Department of Health guide us. 

 

To that end, Graduation is a rite of passage that every student deserves to experience.  In Delran, 

we have a certain number of traditions that make it a special place.  Homecoming, Pep rally, and 

Graduation are among them.   

 

The Class of 2020 deserves a proper graduation held in the stadium with all the pomp and 

circumstance that every class before them has had.   

 

Our first preference, depending on the guidance set forth by the Governor, is to have a ceremony 

as scheduled on June 19, 2020.  However, given the possibility that a ceremony on that date is 

not feasible, we would like to gather your thoughts on possible alternatives to consider. 

 

HERE is a survey regarding alternative arrangements to a June 19, 2020 ceremony, should that 

become necessary to consider.   We will accept responses until April 23rd.  We appreciate your 

understanding and look forward to an amazing event! 

 

In addition to your opinion, we would like to hear the opinions of your child as well.  The Senior 

Class has set up a Google Classroom where we have prepared a survey for them as well.  The 

classroom code to sign-up for the group is tfip5qu.   

 

We thank you for your support as we traverse this unprecedented path and look forward to 

sharing this event with you and the Class of 2020!  If you have any questions, please reach out to 

me at any time. 

 

With Bear Pride and Spirit, 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdWlJizv1cbLI_V_QdOBAmZB5aMLTiIVI8O1vNJn9rrqSCPQA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Daniel S. Finkle 

Principal 


